
 
 

  
  
  
  
          Western-Pacific Region   
          Office of the Regional Administrator 

777 S. Aviation Blvd., Suite 150 
El Segundo, CA  90245 

November 17, 2021 
 

Mr. Denny Schneider 
Chair, LAX/Community Noise Roundtable 
c/o Los Angeles World Airports Noise Management 
1 World Way 
Los Angeles, CA  90009 
 
Dear Chairman Schneider: 
 
Thank you for your letter dated September 27, 2021, asking for the Federal Aviation 
Administration’s assistance, engagement, and thoughtful consideration of CASTA HYBRID 
proposal for commercial aircraft flights flying the LADYJ departure path out of LAX. 
 
We are in the process of reviewing your request and expect to have a response to you within a 
few weeks.  We will notify you of the next steps, if any, as soon as possible. 
 
In the meantime, if you have any questions or would like to know the status of our reply, please 
contact my office at (424) 405-7000. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Raquel Girvin 
Regional Administrator 
 


